
ST STEPHEN’S CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Woden Road,  

Heath Town,  

Wolverhampton. 

WV10 0BB 

 

Telephone: 01902 558840 

Email: ststephensprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Executive Headteacher: Mr W Downing 

Head of School: Mrs S Horton 
 

6th December 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: Christmas Parties for Nursery and Reception Children 

 

On Tuesday 18th December, the children in Afternoon Nursery and Reception class will 

have a Christmas party to enjoy. 

 

The children can wear their own party clothes, but the children in Reception must come 

to school as normal on Tuesday morning, and bring their party clothes to change into. 

 

Nursery times will remain the same as usual. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs. S. Horton 

Head of School 

 

    

 

 

 

 

‘A better start for a finer finish’ 

St Stephen's C of E Primary School is an Academy within St Stephen’s Church of England Multi Academy Trust which is a private 

company limited by guarantee, with charitable status, registered in England and Wales (company number: 10773530) and whose 

registered office address is at St Stephen's C of E Primary School, Woden Road, Wolverhampton, West Midlands, WV10 0BB. 

 

mailto:ststephensprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

